
Dear Friends and Supporters,

Thank you for your invaluable support, allowing us to continue our programs and assist
children in need. Our team in Nepal has been instrumental in implementing these

initiatives with passion and dedication. Stay tuned for updates on our achievements and
upcoming events that highlight the positive impact we are making together.
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The month of May 2023 marked the beginning of a new educational academic session in Nepal.

During this time, our focus was on providing support to our 63 Scholarship children. We ensured

their school fees were covered and equipped them with school uniforms, course books, and

educational materials, enough to sustain them for the next 4 months. Additionally, OLOW extended

its assistance to 2 public schools, establishing Early Childhood Development (ECD) classes that

foster educational development through a play-way learning approach. As part of our ongoing

commitment, we continue to offer scholarships to students from public schools every two years.

This year, we received a total of 57 scholarship applications from 4 different public schools.

OLOW announced Scholarship notice for new academic

session 2023-24 especially for girls. Total 57 children

applied for scholarship from 4 different public schools.

All applicants should fill up form format and include

documents such as copy of birth certificate, parent’s

citizenship, recommendation from school and ward

office to apply for this Scholarship. We reviewed their

form, documents and visited their school and family for

confirmation of the information.  

25 children got enrollment for new Scholarship where 9

were boys and 16 are girls so from this academic

session, OLOW will support 88 children for their

Scholarship.

NEW ENROLLMENT FOR SCHOLARSHIP

OLOW is thrilled to announce that all 83 Scholarship

children have successfully obtained their Birth

Certificates, with 19 of them also receiving their

Citizenship Cards. Some cases faced complexities,

taking over 2 years. The challenges included:

 Parents lacking Marriage Certificates.1.

 Parents without birth certificates, marriage

certificates, or citizenship.

2.

 Unreachable fathers.3.

 Economic limitations hindering travel for obtaining

birth certificates.

4.

OLOW will collaborate with local bodies and

organizations to facilitate the process, offering

information sharing and possible financial assistance.

Our commitment remains unwavering in supporting

children holistically for education and future prospects.

BIRTH CERTIFICATE / CITIZENSHIP



OLOW extended its support to Shree Sarbeshwor Basic

School in Kathmandu and Saraswati Secondary School

in Lele by setting up Early Childhood Development

(ECD) classes and providing necessary materials. We

supplied different flooring and furnishing items, play

items, story books, and educational resources to create

a conducive learning environment where children can

learn through play, touch, and visual engagement.

The ECD class serves as the foundation for academic

education, and it is crucial to establish a strong

knowledge base among the children. We hope that

ECD teachers will make optimal use of the educational

and play items provided by OLOW to facilitate the

children's educational, cognitive, physical, and holistic

development.

ECD CLASS SETUP

As the new academic session began, we

distributed educational materials to our 63

Scholarship children enrolled in various schools.

The provided materials included course books,

notebooks, pens, pencils, geometry boxes,

calculators, white shoes, black leather shoes,

tracksuits, and uniforms. Additionally, we covered

their school fees and provided extra course books.

These provisions were made for our scholarship

recipients from 9 different public schools.

EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS HANDOVER



Raj: 3 months Cook Training1.

Sangita : 4 months Cook Training2.

Sandesh: 1 years Printing Press Training3.

Bhumika: On- Job- Training for Civil Engineering

(will continue her course)

4.

Seema: Working in admin department of (will

continue 10+2 in Management)

5.

The monitoring and evaluation of OLOW's project

proposals for the fiscal years 2020-2021 and 2021-

2022 have been successfully completed by the

Social Welfare Council (SWC).  OLOW has been

coordinating with local bodies of wards and

municipalities. Along with it,  our Executive Director  

is member of  Child Right Commitee, of Ward-14

Lalitpur Metropolitian City, gender based Violence

Committee  of  Madhyapur thimi Municplaity and

Child Protection Commitee of Godawari

Municipality, through which we are working with

children issues. 

I am a 13-year-old who has overcome immense

challenges with the support of OLOW. After facing

hardships at home and relying on temple donations

to survive, I found solace in friendship and play.

However, my longing for education persisted, and 11

months ago, I entered the Socialization Center. Now,

thanks to OLOW's incredible support, I have returned

to school, reigniting my dreams for a brighter future.

Their dedication is truly life-changing. I stand as a

symbol of resilience and hope, and with your

encouragement, we can ensure every child's dreams

are fulfilled. Let's celebrate the transformative power

of education together.
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